
 
 

 Reservoir Engineering Department 

#300 – 398 Harbour Rd. 

Victoria, BC V9A 0B7 

 

T 250.419-4400 

F 250.419-4402 

www.bcogc.ca 

June 8, 2018       8140-7400-32640-02     
 
Brian Stasiak 
Regulatory Coordinator 
Predator Oil BC Ltd. 
1500, 250 – 2nd St S.W. 
Calgary, AB T2P 0C1 
 
Dear Mr. Stasiak: 
 
RE: PRODUCED WATER DISPOSAL GROUNDWATER MONITORING 

REQUIREMENTS 
 PREDATOR OIL BC THETLAANDOA c-24-L/94-P-06; WA 13463 
 THETLAANDOA FIELD – DEBOLT ‘A’ POOL                                 _ 
 
The Commission has received the report for groundwater monitoring well installation and 
sampling at disposal well site Predator Oil BC Thetlaandoa c-24-L/94-P-06 (WA 13463), 
dated March 29, 2018, prepared by Matrix Solutions Inc. for ObsMobil Inc. OpsMobil is 
operating the well on behalf of the permit holder. 
 
Approval for disposal of produced water, OGAA Section 75 Order 01-02-012 Amendment 
#2, was issued for the subject well on April 3rd, 2017. Requirements under this order 
included a groundwater monitoring program outlined in Appendix A. 
 
The activities conducted, and the submitted report, satisfy requirements 1 through 6 of 
Order 01-02-012 Amendment #2 Appendix A, to implement and report on a groundwater 
monitoring program.  
 
Going forward, annual groundwater sampling and reporting is required as per requirement 
7 of Order 01-02-012 Amendment #2 Appendix A. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at 250-980-6066.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
  
Laurie Welch, P.Geo., Hydrogeologist 
BC Oil and Gas Commission 
 
cc:  Shereen Botros, Director, Engineering and Asset Integrity, OpsMobil Inc. 
       Ron Stefik, Eng.L. Supervisor, Reservoir Engineering, BC Oil and Gas Commission 
       Michelle Harding, EIT, Reservoir Engineer, BC Oil and Gas Commission 
 


